
McCarren Boulevard Safety Management Plan 

The purpose of a Safety Management Plan (SMP) is to conduct a safety-focused corridor study concentrated towards all road users 
and to include collaboration with stakeholders and the public. A SMP includes the development of short, mid, and long-range 
transportation safety improvement projects that incorporate traffic studies, access management, crash analyses, benefit-cost analysis, 
public and stakeholder input, and other impacts to all road users. The SMP process is consistent with the Nevada Strategic Highway 
Safety Plan’s overall goals of zero fatalities and reducing serious injuries on Nevada’s roadways. 
 

 
Project Study Area of McCarren Boulevard SMP Corridor  

 
Project Documents 

• McCarren Boulevard SMP – Final Report 

• McCarren Boulevard SMP - Appendix 

Public Meeting Tuesday, December 5, 2017 

• McCarren Boulevard SMP – Boards 

• McCarren Boulevard SMP – Presentation 

• McCarren Boulevard SMP – Handout 

 


